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The public is welcome at 

all Board meetings.  
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Board Meeting Highlights – March 2020 
Capital Plan 

The Board approved the 2020-2021 
Capital Plan as amended based on 

updates on building status and capacity. 

The rank order of capital projects has 
been changed to the following:  

1. Beaumont high school (new build) 
2. St. Benedict School (modernization) 

3. Sacred Heart (modernization to 

include high school) 
4. Christ the King (modernization) 

5. St. Anthony School (modernization) 
 
St. Anthony School Travel Request 

The Board moved to not give approval to 

the St. Anthony School request to travel 

to Regina, Saskatchewan from April 23 to 
25. 

 
Holy Trinity Academy Travel Request 
The Board moved to not give final 

approval to the Holy Trinity Academy 
request for international travel to the 

Dominican Republic from April 13 to 20. 
 
Graduation Mass Intentions 

The Board approved special mass 

intentions and a donation of $100 per 

local parish for the graduating classes of 
the 2019-2020 school year. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Educational Fees 

The Board approved full-time 
kindergarten, foreign non-exchange 

student, adult student, and facility rental 
fee rates as presented for the 2020-

2021 school year. 

 
Provincial Funding Model 

The Board heard a presentation on the 
new provincial funding model, feedback 

from school administration on how 

funds are currently allocated, and 
proposals for allocation moving forward. 

 
COVID-19 Update 

The Board heard an update on the 
Division's plans for continuing to deliver 

education to students in the wake of in-

person class cancellations due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
Grade 9 Victoria Trip Cancellations 

The Board moved to cancel all planned 
out-of-province trips that had been 

planned and approved by the Board for 
the remainder of the 2019-2020 school 

year.  
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